

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE MAY 21, 2013 CONTACT: ROB LOEBER

FREE PUBLIC SKATE THIS WEEKEND WITH DONATION OF BLANKET

TULSA, OK - In an effort to help the victims of Monday's devastating tornado in Moore, the Oilers Ice Center is asking for blankets to be donated during the Memorial Day weekend public skating sessions. Anyone who donates a new or used blanket will be granted free admission and free skate rental on Saturday, May 25 from 12-4 p.m. and Sunday, May 26 from 1-3 p.m.

The Oilers Ice Center is partnering with the Tulsa Figure Skating Club in a coordinated effort to collect blankets for those who have been displaced by the storm that left a path of destruction through Moore.

All blankets brought to the Oilers Ice Center will be taken to Oklahoma City and then distributed either to the Red Cross or the University of Oklahoma which has opened its dormitories and other campus facilities in order to shelter families in need.

The Oilers Ice Center staff and members of the Tulsa Figure Skating Club would like to extend their thoughts and prayers to all those affected by the tornadoes across Oklahoma. Please help us to reach out to our neighbors in Moore and bring a small bit of comfort to those who have lost so much.

For more information, please call the Oilers Ice Center at 918-252-0011.